
 

Wed, Jan 25, 2023 

 

Mr. Cohen, 

 

I am writing to oppose the current operations at Rikers and demand releases. The letter ban is 
unconscionable, especially knowing that it is corrections officers bringing in contraband. We're watching 
your moves, and so is the media. By enforcing this ban, you've made a bad situation worse in a way that 
will not go unobserved. You must allow people to access mail freely inside Rikers. We will continue to 
protest and lobby the BOC to end the restrictions on correspondence. 
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